
 

  

Public Hearing Notice 

Proposed Issuance of Bonds 

Hudson School District 

 

 

Pursuant to RSA 33:8-a, I, the Hudson School Board will hold a public bond hearing on 

Wednesday, January 15, 2020, 6:30 pm, at the Hudson School District Randy Bell Conference 

Room, 20 Library Street, Hudson, NH to discuss the proposed issuance of a bond: 

 

      $17,550,000 for the purpose of construction and renovations to Alvirne High School. 

 

           The bond issues will be voted on at the March 10, 2020 District meeting.   

 

If canceled due to weather, the public hearing will be rescheduled to Friday, January 17, 2020. 

 

      School Board 

                   Hudson School District, NH 


